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I will talk about my experiences during the last four years as an Assistant Professor in biostatistics at the 
Pennington Biomedical Research Center.  Primarily, this talk will focus on the translation from a 
theoretical research mindset to a much more applied one.  Secondary focus will be on collaboration with 
non-statistical researchers.  Grant writing, funding sources and my personal research will also be 
discussed. 
 
 


